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Ms. Kirsten Walli
Ontario EnergY Board
P.O. Box 2319
2300 Yonge Street, 26th Floor

Toronto, ON M4P 1E4
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Dear Ms. Walli,

I am writing to express my support for Enbridge's savings by Design program.

As a builder who has participated in the program, we have found it to be extremely helpful' lt provided

us with the opportunity to explore a number of via

discussion around how to improve the energy an

access to wel r exPerts rePr

that we could r own. The re

the potential can be whi

sustainability i olid foundation of ideas to consider for future projects.

We believe that the Enbridge Savings by Design program is contributing to the building industry's

transformation to higher levels of energy and enü¡ronmãntal performance and is assisting the building

community in continuous improvement to meet pending building code changes'

support the continuation of this innovative approach to multi-disciplinary integrated design'
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